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Dear Mr Secretary,

I would like to add my voice to the disagreeing body against the CFTC proposal to restrict leverage across the board to 10 to
1 leverage.

I have been working hard for the past three years learning Forex trading and am now at the point were I am not losing
money. My equity curve has turned positive. I would like to continue and become a Forex trader for a living. This
CFTC proposal will eliminate the possibility for my continuing Forex plan.

I fully understand the risks involved with Forex trading.

Best Regards,

David Talbott


